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Principal’s Corner 
 

Night at the Nest  Do you have a child entering 9th grade next year? Ever just wonder 
what school will be like for your child at Pleasant Grove High School? Be part of PGHS’s 
2nd annual Night at the Nest and satisfy your curiosity!  Thurs 2/27 @ 5:30-7:00. See the 
flyer on the next page. 
 

Have a great time at Sly Park next week, 6th graders!!! 
 

Griffen Strong… All Day Long!   Dr. Mitchell   Resilient Griffins! 
 

Responsible Griffins 
S.O.A.R.!  

We are Safe, Open-Minded, 
Accountable, and Resilient!  

 

This week, these students 
were recognized students by 
their teachers. Congrats!  
 

Kindergarten/TK 
Zoey K. 
Zoey L. 
Anaya 
Tristan 

 
1st Grade 

Solly 
Nate 

Martin  
 

2nd Grade 
Diana 

Kaden Z. 
Taha 

 
3rd Grade 

Nolan 
Matthias 
Madison 
Cooper 

 
4th Grade 

Malachi 
Damian 

Raymanuel 
Kaiziyion 

 
5th  Grade 

Traci 
Dahlia 
Ja’Mya 
Dylan 

 
6th Grade 

Trinity 
Ethan 
Ryann 

Griffin 
Gala 

Once a month on 
track-change 
weeks, we 
acknowledge 
students who go 
above and beyond 
- students who 
have S.O.A.R.ed 
high with all four 
of our Griffin 
traits. This time, 
we celebrated 
with a fun minute-
to-win it game! 
 
 

4th Grade 
Ashadieeyah 

Grayson 
Ethan A. 

 
5th  Grade 

Traci 
Amya 

Eleanor 
Taliya 
Lucas 

 
6th Grade 

Trinity 
Ethan 
Noah 

Kindergarten/TK 
Zoey K. 
Zoey L. 

 
1st Grade 

Solly 
Liam 

Brandon 
 

2nd Grade 
Diana 

Kaden Z. 
Hannah 

Taha 
 

3rd Grade 
Elliott 
Andre 
Nolan 

Fun Run CHALLENGE 

The class with the highest total 
amount of funds raised by Thurs. 

Feb. 27 will earn an ice cream 
sundae party! 

 
Last week, Mrs. Derfield’s 

class was in the lead with nearly 
$1800 raised for McGarvey PFO!!   

 
Which class will take over the 

lead and earn the Sundae Party? 

Fun Run 
UPDATE 

 
As of Thurs. 

Feb. 20—less 
than 1 week 

since the 
launch of our B 
& C Track Fun 
Run, our PFO 
has already 

raised $7400!  
 

AMAZING! 
 

Let’s keep 
those pledges 

coming in!  
 

This is the 
PFO’s biggest 
fundraiser of 
the year! We 

need your help! 

 

$50,000 

 

 

 

$40,000 

 

 

 

$30,000 

 

 

 

$20,000 

 

 

 

$10,000 

  

 

 

https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/
https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/
https://pledgestar.com/mcgarvey/


Important Dates 
 

February 
24 - Welcome Back D Track! 
24-28 - 6th Grade Camp @ Sly 

Park 
27 - PBIS Meeting 
27 - Night at the Nest (PGHS) 
27 - 2:45 5th Grade Open Gym 

for Volleyball 
28 - Yearbook Cover Contest 

Deadline 
28 - Letter of Intent Due for 

Families not retuning to 
McGarvey 

March 
6 - SSC Spring Meeting 
7 - Fun Run (Tracks B & C) 
12 - Lockdown Drill 
12 - 4:00 In-Person PFO Mtg 
13 - OPEN HOUSE (B & C) 
19 & 20 - Spring Family Picnic 
21 - Track Change Day 

Minimum Day (B goes off) 
21 - Griffin Gala and Griffin 

Store 
21 - 10:00 A Track Awards 
21 - Spirit Day: Career Day  
24 & 25 - Spring Family Picnic 
27 - 3:00 Talent Show Practice 
28 - C & D Track Teacher 

Appreciation 

Construction 
Update 

 

Construction on 
the new 
Kindergarten 
playground is 
under way again! 

Now they’re working on the 
installation of sofSURFACES 
under the structure. We’re 
just a few short weeks from 
the grand opening!! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO BOTH OUR 
BASKETBALL TEAMS! 

 

For the first time ever, both our Boys and Girls 
Teams had  

 

UNDEFEATED SEASONS!! 
 

We’re very proud of the way out players worked 
together on and off the court this season. Our 

teams demonstrated amazing skills and 
outstanding sportsmanship. 

 

We’re grateful to Coach Bryan, 
Coach Fish, Coach Renee, and 
Coach Rod for volunteering and 
supporting our student athletes. 

Thursday, Feb. 27 

What are your plans for the 2025-26 school year? 
 

Are you moving? Changing schools? If your TK-5th grader won’t be returning to 
McGarvey next year, please let the office know by this Friday. We’re making plans for 

next year and need our enrollment numbers are as accurate as possible.  Thanks! 

A special shout-out to our TK/K for 
going all out during Spirit Week! 



Message from the 
Superintendent 

Dear EGUSD Families, Students and Staff, 
 
As a diverse school district, Elk Grove Unified is 
committed to the safety, well-being, and education of all 
our students, families, and staff members. Our School 
Board has adopted Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) that 
protects access to student information or to students on 
school grounds. We recognize the increased anxiety 
surrounding recent executive orders related to 
immigration and understand the challenges and 
uncertainties many of our students, families, and staff 
members are facing. For many in our community, the 
weight of these uncertainties can be overwhelming. 
 
We are actively monitoring these changes and want to 
reaffirm our unwavering commitment to making our 
campuses safe and welcoming places where all 
students, families, and staff feel a sense of belonging 
regardless of immigration status or national origin.  
 
In addition to Board policy (BP/AR 5145.13) in place, 
which outlines how we respond to immigration 
enforcement, federal and state laws protect student 
education records and personal information. Please 
know that our district does not collect immigration or 
citizenship data. There are also many state and county 
resources available to our community, and we 
encourage you to access them. For our community’s 
benefit, here is a link to some of these resources on our 
EGUSD website. We will continue to update this page 
regularly to reflect the latest information.  
 
As we move forward, it is important that we continue to 
support our students, their families, and each other. Our 
partnership with parents and the broader community is 
essential in creating learning environments where all 
students learn and are empowered to succeed. Thank 
you for all you do to help ensure our schools are safe 
and welcoming places where every single student is 
seen, heard and valued. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your EGUSD Leadership Team 

https://www.egusd.net/StudentsFamilies/ResourcesSupports/Immigration-Protection/
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